Leonard Manor celebrates birthdays, plans special events for volunteers and Easter
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April 14, 2011 - Leonard Manor residents recently celebrated Ruth Johnson's birthday by having
a luncheon with the Leonard Follies Red Hatters. Bess Glasscock spoke to the ladies about the
times in the past when she was activity director at the Manor. She brought pictures and spoke
on the Red Hat Ladies and trips she and her friends had taken with their group.

All the ladies had a great time and enjoyed wonderful food. The ladies attending were Juanita
Moats, Ruth Johnson, Floydine Campbell, Darlene Hunter, Sandra Reinhardt, Jean Glasscock
and Micky Routh. The Manor would like to say thanks to all that had a part in making this a
moment to remember.

In appreciation for our volunteers, we will host a luncheon on April 14 at 1 p.m. If you have not
been invited and you are a volunteer, please come for our luncheon.

The Manor will celebrate Easter with an Easter egg hunt with the pre-school from Leonard
coming to hunt eggs on Good Friday. The party will be the same day in the afternoon with
entertainment and lots of food.




